
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No-JGC/Refund/FYUGP-01/2024            Dated- 08/07/2024 

 

     NOTICE 

 

As per Govt. notification, the amount of Rs. 650/- (six hundred fifty only) as paid by 

B.A/B.Sc. – 1st semester students (FYUGP) during the time of admission under BPL category 

for the session 2024-25 will be refunded. 

So, the admitted students are hereby requested to produce the admission receipt and collect 

the said amount from the college office at the earliest. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

(Dr. Amiya Kr. Das) 

Principal 

Joya Gogoi College, Khumtai-785619 

Golaghat (Assam) 
 

 

 


